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The Mpumalanga Provincial Office under the leadership 
of Commissioner Magerule Sekonya and  DDG Matome 
Malatsi, accompanied by the Cluster Commissioner Nancy 
Ngwenya, visited the Department of Home Affairs (DHA) in 
Malelane (Mpumalanga) to support Ms Nokuphila Magagula 
(and family) as she was collecting her ID after struggling 
for 5 years trying to apply, together with her 3 siblings. 
 
The Mpumalanga Team investigated and ultimately 
escalated the matter to the Minister of Home Affairs, Dr 
Aron Motsoaledi. Thanks to PSC’s interventions for assisting 
the Magagula Family.
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